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Your Commissary … It’s Worth the Trip! 

MPS          December 9, 2016 

 

NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 17-09 

 

SUBJECT:  Fort Belvoir Commissary New Store Set Postponed until Further Notice 

 

 The purpose of this notice is to inform Industry that the Fort Belvoir Commissary new 

store set scheduled for December 13-16, 2016, is postponed until further notice.   

 

 Please accept our apologies for the late notice that is due to circumstances not apparent 

when the set was scheduled.  New dates for the set will be announced in the near future with as 

much advance notice as possible for your planning purposes. 

 

 We appreciate your understanding and as always, we appreciate your support! 

 

 

 

      Tracie L. Russ 

      Director, Sales        

 

cc: 

Store Operations 

Zone Manager, Zone 24 

Store Director, Fort Belvoir Commissary 

East Area Public Affairs Officer 
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